Message

| From: Jenna Hornstock [jenna.hornstock@tacity.org]
Sent: 11/7/2023 11:29:38 AM
To: Michael Weinstein [michael.weinstein@ahf.org]
Subject: Fwad: issue with mold and habitability at the Madison

Good morning Michael - I got the email below from the County, asking that I call the housing dept code
enforcement team regarding your property at 423 E. 7th Strect. I would prefer to report that your team will be
doing an assessment of the issues. Can you please look into this complaint and either you or someone on your
tearn get back to me?

thanks,
Jenna

---=------ Forwardecd mecssagce ---—----

From: Sieglinde Von Deffner <SVonDeffner@dhs.lacounty.gov>
Date: Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 1:14 PM

Subject: issue with mold and habitability at the Madison

il o 1m2il.com>, jenna hornstock@lacity.org

<jenna.hornstock@lacity.org>

Good afternoon Jenna | hope this email finds you well.

Please meet SENEMEN. who works for HHCLA in Skid Row and lives at the Madison, which is an affordable
permanent SRO AHF HHF building on 7* st in Skid Row. He was sharing with me {along with several tenants
that live there) that there is mold all over the building and that the building is in terrible and unlivable
conditions. I am hoping you can chat with him and send inspectors out. There are several very vulnerable folks
living there.

Thanks so much,

Sicglinde (626) 354-0127

AHF-Davis 173040




